
Ontario
Field Ornithologists

Ontario Field Ornithologists is an organization dedicated to the study of
birdlife in Ontario. It was fonned to unify the ever-growing n urnbers of field
ornithologists (birders/birdwatchers) across the province and to provide a
forum for the exchange of ideas and infonnation among its members. The
Ontario Field Ornithologists officially oversees the activities of the Ontario
Bird Records Committee (OBRC), publishes a newsletter and ajoumal,
Ontario Birds, hosts field trips throughout Ontario and holds a Spring Field
Meeting and an Annual General Meeting in the autumn.

All persons interested in bird study, regardless of their level of expertise,
are invited to become members of the Ontario Field Ornithologists.
Membership dues are $17.00 Annual Member or $340.00 Life Member. All
members receive Ontario Birds, the official publication of the Ontario Field
Ornithologists. Please send memberships to: Ontario Field Ornithologists,
P.O. Box 1204, Station B, Burlington, Ontario L7P 3S9.

Board of Directors
President- Margaret Bain, 210 Byron St. N., Whitby, Ontario LIN 4Nl
Vice-President-ReidJ. Wilson, 1374 Tatra Drive, Pickering, Ontario L1W lK6
Treasurer- Hugh Currie, 29 Helena Ave., Toronto, Ontario M6G 2H3
Secretary- Gerry Shemilt, 51 Montressor Drive, Willowdale, Ontario M2P IZ3
Journal Editor- Donald M. Fraser, 694 Irwin Cres., Newmarket, Ontario L3Y

5A2
Newsletter Editor- Geoff Carpentier, 964 Weller St., Peterborough, Ontario
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OBRC Representative- Glenn Coady, #1424-20 Carlton St., Toronto, Ontario
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Field Trips- T. Ron Scovell, 3 Sims Cres., Rexdale, Ontario M9V 2S9
Special Projects- Victoria Carley, 218 Humbercrest Blvd., Toronto, Ontario
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Birdathon Coordinator- Gail Mason, #1107 - 211 Queen's Quay West, Toronto,
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Past President- D.V. Chip Weseloh, 1391 Mt. Pleasant Road, Toronto, Ontario
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